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WASHINGTON, D.C.
November 16, 2016

Mr. William C. Shelton

Director

Virginia Department of Housing and Community Development
600 East Main Street, Suite 300

Richmond, VA 23219-2430

Dear Bill,

I am pleased to extend my warmest congratulations to the Virginia Department of
Housing and Community Development upon receiving the 2016 Governor's Technology
Award in the IT to Efficiency Driver--Government to Business category.

This honor recognizes your commitment to improving government service delivery
and efficiency through information technology. Code Development Process for Virginia
(CdpVA) provides a single source for building, fire, and other related construction codes
and regulatory documents. We celebrate these achievements and the Virginia Department
of Housing and Community Development's commitment to excellence. Your vision,
perseverance, and hard work are commendable.

On this important occasion, I join with your family, friends, and community in
saluting the Virginia Department of Housing and Community Development's
accomplishments and wishing you the very best for continued success in the years to
come.

Sincerely,

Mok € W

MARK R. WARNER
United States Senator



